
 
 
 

 

Technology Disruption & Cyber-Risk: The Board’s Role 
 

 

For leaders and directors, technology disruption and cybersecurity are both a rising concern and a 

significant opportunity. With a concerted effort to bolster cybersecurity and develop expertise in 

emerging technologies, organizations can create differentiation in their marketplace and reduce risk. 

 

Cybersecurity and digital competencies have become an increasingly greater concern in the boardroom. 

In response, FCC Services has developed and launched a Continuing Certification module to our Premier 

Governance Series, Technology Disruption & Cyber-Risk: The Board’s Role. 

 

This 1.5-day module focuses on technology innovation and disruption, and cyber risk.  Our expert 

outside faculty bring a wealth of knowledge and experience in these areas to this module.  They work 

with participating directors to clarify their role in technology disruption and cyber governance so they 

can perform their fiduciary duties effectively. 

 

Directors have an obligation to seek out the best possible information and knowledge and bring it back 

to their organizations to provide oversight and work appropriately with management to govern and 

protect the organization. For over 10 years, the Premier Governance Series has helped elevate board 

performance and individual competence by connecting directors with subject matter experts and peers 

to share their perspectives. This new technology focused module will expand the Premier Governance 

Series program around one of today’s most pressing boardroom issues. 

 

The module agenda and outside faculty will help participating directors understand what they need to 

know to govern around technology disruption and innovation, and cyber risk for their organizations.  

 


